
 

 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
            G-Block, Plot No.-16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 
Circular No. BPS/24-25/83(8-11)   APPLICABLE FOR CLASSES VIII, IX & XI Date: 13.02.2025 

Dear Parent,  

The school will remain closed for the students of Classes VIII, IX and XI from 14th February, 2025 (Friday) 

to   17th February (Monday) on account of C.B.S.E. Board Examination 2025. 

However, the office will remain open as per its usual timings. Kindly clear your fee dues (if any). 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


